
From: Lily Jacqueline Herling <lherling@wisc.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 6:01 PM 
To: ZZ City Clerk External 
Cc: ZZ Council Members 
Subject: Resolution 22-0427 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

Dear Judiciary and Administration Committee, 

I am writing in support of the “Resolution declaring a climate emergency, committing to policies 
opposing fossil fuel expansion and accelerating the clean energy transition, and endorsing the call for a 
global fossil fuel nonproliferation treaty” (Resolution 22-0427). I am grateful for the steps taken already 
by La Crosse leadership towards climate action but those commitments also require mechanisms for 
action and accountability.  

Thank you, 
Lily Herling 

1516 Ferry St 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
lherling@wisc.edu
(608) 738-4831 


